

25 August 2011

Mr William Rowlings
Secretary
Civil Liberties Australia
By email: secretary@cla.asn.au

Australian Communications and Media Authority

Level 5 The Bay Centre 65 Pirrama Road Pyrmont NSW 2009

PO Box Q500 Queen Victoria Building NSW 1230

T +61 2 9334 7700 1800 226 667 F +61 2 9334 7799

www.acma.gov.au

Dear Mr Rowlings,

ACMA PROJECT – Review of the ACMA Privacy Guidelines for Broadcasters 2005

As you are aware, the Australian Communications and Media Authority (the ACMA) has been reviewing the ACMA's *Privacy Guidelines for Broadcasters*, August 2005.

I am writing to advise you that the ACMA has, today, released the *Draft Revised Privacy Guidelines for Broadcasters* for public comment, and to invite you to make a submission to the review.

Submissions are due by Friday 7 October 2011, and can be lodged by email to privacyguidelinesreview@acma.gov.au or by post to:

The Project Manager
Review of the ACMA Privacy Guidelines for Broadcasters
Broadcasting Investigations Section
Australian Communications and Media Authority
PO Box Q500
Queen Victoria Building NSW 1230

Should you wish to discuss the review please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 9334 7855.

Yours sincerely,

Project Manager